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Well Being Day at Niangala, By Lucas 

We all went on the bus for about an hour and we did PE when we 

got there.  We did three activities.  First, when you  put the candy 

down you had to say an emotion and when you had felt like that.  

Next we learnt about good food.  Then we played a game filling 

buckets with water and stealing water from each one.  The  

buckets were sleep, food, exercise and connection (families and 

friends).  After lunch we came home. 

The Ferry Ride, By Molly 

Whoa! Splash! The sparkling blue green waves splashed against 

the side of the boat as we slowly drove through the water.   We 

got to Manly Beach and had the best fun and then we found a … 

LOLLY SHOP! There was every lolly you can dream of there.  On 

the way back it was dark but the view was incredible.  When we 

got closer we could see the Harbour Bridge’s red lights and we 

went straight past the Opera House!  On the way back to the  

hotel we heard THUMP THUMP we turned around and there 

were fireworks in the sky!  It was amazing—the best excursion 

ever! 
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Sydney Highlights, by the Seniors 
Wow! This view is soooo awesome.  We climbed the harbour 
bridge and it was really awesome.  The funniest part was when 
Ms Smith got told to yell to activate this mist that cooled us 
down, but you actually just had to press a button!  It is  
awesome that I can say I climbed the harbour bridge!  
By Sarah 
What a view! Everything is small from up here! My favourite 
part of the Sydney excursion was climbing the harbour bridge. 
The view was just breathtaking, I just loved every part of it.  
Before we started climbing we had to put suits and gear on to 
make sure you didn’t fall off.  We had to put on headphones 
and caps.  When we started we mainly walked up stairs until 
eventually we reached some ladders.  Then we ventured up 
the arch which was the most fun.  I didn’t ever want to stop 
climbing because it was so much fun.  
By Iva 
Wow! Look at the view from the top of the harbour bridge.  
Did you know there are over 2,000 steps to climb to get to the 
top and then another 2,000 to get back down again?  To begin 
with you had to put on a suit and a harness and headphones 
and a cap. They showed us how to climb up a ladder. I was a bit 
nervous climbing the bridge. I thought it would be more  
difficult.  We saw heaps of tall buildings from the top.  We even 
saw a big cruise ship.  I can’t believe I actually climbed the 
bridge! 
By Troy 



 Safe Respectful Learners 

 

Sydney Excursion 
I have heard many wonderful stories about the Sydney   
Excursion.   A big thank you to Ms Smith and Mr Haling for  
giving up their week to accompany the children. 
 

School Photos, Friday 17th November 
Just a reminder that next Friday is School Photos. The money 
and order form can be returned at any time up to the 17th of 
November. 
 

Remembrance Day RSL Service, 11th November 
The RSL have invited Woolbrook School to be part of their  
service and lay a wreath this Saturday.  We thank Molly and Iva 
and their parents for representing our school at this service. 
 

 Armidale Music Conservatorium, 24th November 
On Friday 24th November the Classical Music Trio, consisting of 
Keyboard, Flute and Cello will be visiting our school to perform a 
concert from 10.15am-11.15am.  Any interested parents are  
welcome to attend.  Niangala and Nowendoc will be joining us.  
The students will participate in some activities conducted by 
Healthwise, including resilience and the importance of sleep,  
between recess and lunch.  A big thank you to the P&C for 
providing morning tea and a BBQ lunch. Any donations of cakes 
and slices etc. would be greatly appreciated.  Menu—morning 
tea—50 cents for cake/slice etc.  Lunch—sausage sling or  
chicken kebab $2, poppers $1, icy poles 50 cents (if warm 
weather). 
 

3/11/17 

Iva Haling  
 

for  
excellent work  

habits 

Students of the Week 

3/11/17 

Katie Williams 

for a  

wonderful effort in 
Maths 

10/11/17 

Sarah Oneil  
 

for great work in 
Maths 

 
 

 

10/11/17 

Brayden Greenhalgh 

  for a wonderful 
attitude to school 

Soil Sample 
This morning we all walked to the Woolbrook Hall to collect a soil 
sample to send to Sydney as part of the ANZAC Soil Collection  
Program.  Our soil samples will then become part of a memorial  
being established to represent where all the soldiers came from that 
fought in the war.  

   


